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Dear whom it may concern,


Name: Kawinwit Kittipalawattanapol








It is unbelievable that the government is trying to make our environmental laws weaker by
 cutting down Reef pollution. The Great Barrier Reef World Heritage is the lifeline that
 supports so many lives including all the animals and plants that live in it and
people whom
 depend on its healthy and flourishing state. It is not acceptable for man to be killing this
 great natural phenomena that we depend on. However, I strongly support the
 Queensland Government new laws to ban outdated polluting farm practices that
are
 harming the Reef.


Best regards,

Kawinwit Kittipalawattanapol
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